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1. Summary  
 
1.1 This report sets out the background to a discussion with the Commissioner of Transport. 

 

 

2. Recommendation 

 
2.1 That the Committee notes the report, puts questions to the Commissioner of Transport 

and notes the discussion. 

 

 

3. Background  
 
3.1 The Transport Committee seeks to hold a meeting with the Commissioner of Transport every year in 

order to explore Transport for London (TfL)’s current and emerging priorities, and discuss TfL’s 

response to recent Committee work. 

 

3.2 Recent Committee work includes scrutiny of investigations into traffic congestion and bus services, 

meetings on surface access to Heathrow Airport and the London Underground, and follow-up work 

on taxi and private hire services and cycling. 

 

4. Issues for Consideration  

 
4.1 Mike Brown MVO, Commissioner of Transport at TfL, has been invited to attend the meeting. 

 

5. Legal Implications 
 

5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report. 

 

 

6. Financial Implications 
 

6.1 There are no financial implications arising from this report. 
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